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This bill as an alternative to HB2025 is completely unacceptable. It provides no
money for cities and counties to address their transportation needs, no funding for
safety projects, and no money for transit. The end result is a continued degrading of
our streets, more traffic deaths, and a collapse of our transit agencies. The level of
fiscal irresponsibility to only provide money to ODOT, who has a known record of
cost overruns, while neglecting road maintanece and transit until they finally break
only leads to ever bigger bills and frustrations for Oregonians. | urge you to reject this
bill and pass HB2025.



